
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £389.59  Envelopes: £397.90   TOTAL: £787.49

There will be a second collection next Sunday for flowers for the Church
 at Christmas

======================================================
LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 42
Winners: Teresa Ford, V Allaker, 

The next LUNCHEON CLUB will be held on Tuesday 5th December 12.00-2.00pm.

Diaries, Christmas cards, Advent calendars and religious calendars are
 now on sale in the repository.

THE CHRISTMAS FAYRE

Thank you to all those who gave up their time and worked so hard to set up the Fayre and to 
everyone who came along and supported it on the day. A wonderful £1580 was raised and a 

donation of £500 will be sent to the Rotherham Hospice.
There are still a few unclaimed prizes:

In the Main Raffle the 2nd Prize (‘Eeyore’ gift hamper) Pink Ticket 487
and 4th prize ( Trio of Wine) Pink Ticket 471

Grocery Stall Raffle the 1st Prize (Hamper) Purple edged Ticket 76 – 80
And 2nd Prize (Cookie Jar) Purple edged Ticket 46 – 50 

Name the Doll – The doll’s name was Zara and the winner is Suzanne Boon

Please see Fr to claim your prizes

THE VICTORIAN ADVENT FESTIVAL
Sunday 10th December

              The festival will take place immediately after evening Mass which is at the 
earlier time of 4.00pm.

All are welcome to come along and enjoy an evening of festive food, drink and music, where 
there will be craft stalls, wreaths and Christmas decorations and the Bethlehem Goods Stall 

which helps to provide an income for the few Christian families still
 living in Bethlehem.

There will also be a ‘Best Christmas Hat’ competition with judging in 3 ages groups for those 
aged 11 and under, 12 – 18 and adults!

Car parking will be available at the Happydayz Nursery.
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 25th Nov: Tina Glover
Sat 2nd Dec: Chris & family
Sat 9th Dec: Tommy Bates

Please pray for OUR SICK:  David McKinney,Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet, 
Veronica Keyte, Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, John Dearing,  Patrick James O'Donovan, 
Maureen Collier, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene Toner, Sheila Harvey, Gillian 
Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Beryl Deehan, Winifred Marchbank,  Les Gilberthorpe, 
Theresa Ford, Pauline Brogan, Denis Womack, Maureen Kerrigan, Katrina Firth, baby 
Santiago Kilner, Fr Kieran O’Connell, Ian Shaw, Patricia Shaw, Lynn Healy.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Esme Parkin would like to say a big thank you to parishioners and friends for their good wishes and 
cards. Also to Diane, Margery, Patrick and her family who stayed with her throughout her ‘ordeal’’, 
and to Fr Ryan  for his prayers and help, which is much needed. God Bless.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 26th Nov 9.30 Sarah Tomlinson (Birthday)
Our Lord Jesus 
Christ the King
Year A 6.15 Edward, Laura & Peter Edward Hirst

Mon 27th Nov 9.30 Gaughan family

Tues 28th  Nov 9.30 Thomas Jordan

Weds 29th Nov 9.30 Michael & Frank McDonagh

Thurs 30th Nov 9.30 Jimmy, John & Bridget Henry

Fri 1st Dec 9.30 James & Mary McLaughlin

Sat 2nd Dec 9.30 May & Willam Cawley

Sun 3rd Dec 9.30 Vellambal Kandasamy
1st Sunday of Advent
Year B 6.15 Mary Chapman



NOTICES
Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)

Christmas Decorations & Wreath making: Saturday 2nd December at 2.00pm

Deanery Co-ordinates meeting: Tuesday December 5th at 7.00pm at Blessed Trinity

Vandalism in the new grave yard: A number of recent incidents of vandalism and theft 
have led those affected to ask if it would be possible to have CCTV installed. A quote 
has been obtained and installation will go ahead in the next few weeks. Anyone who 
feels that they would perhaps like to contribute towards the cost should speak with Fr.

Emmaus 2018:  Fr will resume his Old Testament talks here at St Bede’s on Monday 
February 19th at 7.00pm,  when he will  discuss ‘The Chronicles of the Kings’.  
In the meantime why not  while away the long winter evenings by reading in advance
1 & 2 Samuel and 1 & 2 Kings.

Selection Boxes for Rotherham Hospital: St Bernard’s students are collecting selection
boxes for Rotherham Hospital. If anyone would like to donate a selection box they can 
be dropped off either at Church or at the school. All boxes need to be at St Bernard’s by 
Monday 4th December. Thank you.

St Bernard’s Presents…..
“JINGLE All The Way”

A Christmas concert at St Bernard’s School on
 Thursday 14th December at 6.30pm

With refreshments and a raffle.
 Tickets are £3 each and available on the door or by contacting the school on 01709 828183.

LESOTHO 2018
Strictly St Bernard’s was a huge success and raised a fantastic £4169.16 for the fund.

To continue their fund raising Raffle Tickets are now on sale at £2.50 each, available from 
Jackie Hone or Julia Millea. The draw will take place on Sunday 17th December.

1st Prize – a 5 day mini break
2nd Prize – M& S Hamper, 3rd Prize – Meadowhall Voucher
4th Prize – Chocolates & Champagne, 5th Prize -  Handbag.


